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Waltham Biosafety Committee and Board of Health  

Meeting Minutes  
 

The Biosafety Committee and Waltham Board of Health meeting was called to    

order at 5:08 PM.  

 

Dr. Merola and Susan Piantedosi were not present.  

 

The minutes of the last meeting (May 21, 2019) were reviewed and approved by 

the Board. 

 

The following items were discussed: 

 

 1.  Dyne Therapeutics, 830 Winter Street, 2nd Floor – requesting an RDNA   

      Permit.  The permit was approved. 

  

 2.  Nocion, 100 Beaver Street, Suite 7, - requesting an RDNA Permit.  The   

      permit was approved. 

 

 3.  The Board discussed the Bishops Forest variance decision.  The Board   

      decided Bishops Forest will have to operate the outdoor pool as is. 

 

 4.  The Board had a discussion on the procedures for licensing Hotel Pools  

      having lifeguards/attendants - this matter is tabled until the September   

      Meeting. 

 

 5.  The Board voted in favor of changing the fee to $125.00 and dates of  

      operation (May 1 – October 31) annually for Ice Cream Trucks in the       

      City of Waltham. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

 

 

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 3, 2019 at 5:00 PM. 
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